Steven Sepe

From: Nancy Safran <safrannancy@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 12:07 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: My support for Bill H-5351

Att: Steve Sepe

Dear Mr. Sepe,

I am writing in support of companion bill RI H-5351 that proposes all medical professionals and aesthetic professionals in Rhode Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of practice.

I have been a patient at Radiant Esthetics for over 2 years. I began going there at the recommendations of many people. Having moved to Newport from a very large city, I was very particular about what I look for in a provider, their staff and the space. I was so pleased with the level of professionalism at Radiant Esthetics. The entire staff made me feel extremely looked after and the space is immaculate. I never felt rushed, all my concerns and questions are always answered with the utmost care and detail.

I wish to continue to receive my aesthetic care at Radiant Esthetics and would not consider going anywhere else.

Sincerely,
Nancy Safran

2 Katzman Place
Newport, RI 02840
917-994-5949
safrannancy@gmail.com